
5/17/23, 3:39 PMThe City of Bexley Mail - Fwd: 202 Columbia

Page 1 of 3https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=61a5050d70&view=pt&search=…msgid=msg-f:1766159517796450526&simpl=msg-f:1766159517796450526

Natalie Vawter <nvawter@bexley.org>

Fwd: 202 Columbia

Elena Andrews <elena@designspruce.com> Wed, May 17, 2023 at 12:29 PM
To: Susan Quintenz <squintenz@aol.com>, Jim Wilson <jawilson@vorys.com>, Natalie Vawter <nvawter@bexley.org>

Natalie,

Is there any way to have this email uploaded to the tree commission agenda under 202 S Columbia? 

Thanks!

Best regards,

Elena 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Nathan Sampson <nsampson@bsdarchitects.com>
Date: May 17, 2023 at 10:57:23 AM EDT
To: Elena Andrews <elena@designspruce.com>
Subject: FW: 202 Columbia

Elena,

 

Please see email below from Allan Gribler, at Ahlum and Arbor, regarding the health of the two trees in
question, the red maple in the right of way, and the linden just inside the property line.

 

Call me with any questions.

 

Thanks,

 

Nathan Sampson

Principal

BEHAL  SAMPSON  DIETZ

A R C H I T E C T U R E  +  C O N S T R U C T I O N

mailto:nsampson@bsdarchitects.com
mailto:elena@designspruce.com
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990 West Third Avenue | Columbus, Ohio  43212

Office: 614.464.1933

nsampson@bsdarchitects.com

www.behalsampsondietz.com

 

From: Alan Gribler <agribler@ahlumarbor.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2023 10:53 AM
To: Nathan Sampson <nsampson@bsdarchitects.com>
Subject: Re: 202 Columbia

 

Regarding two trees in question near at the front left corner of 202 S
Columbia Ave:

 

The 19 inch diameter linden has internal decay obvious at the base of the
trees, girdling roots, and a declining canopy. This tree has poor form and
structure from previous injuries including a lightening strike. I would
recommend this tree’s removal.

The 9 inch diameter red maple nearby also has a large number of girdling
roots above and below ground line.  I would recommend removing this tree
also.

After all construction is completed new trees could be planted nearby as
replacements.

Please contact me with any questions.

 

Alan C. Gribler
Arborist

1740 Walcutt Rd Columbus, OH 43228

614.876.5622   Ext 113

Ahlumarbor.com

 

ISA Certified Arborist OH-5049A

State Licensed Pesticide Applicator

Associate of Science, Forestry, Hocking College
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